Working Group on Youth Interventions

Wednesday, October 4™, 2023
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Co-Chair Lunde called the meeting of the Working Group on Youth Interventions to order at
10:00 A.M. in room 120 of the State Capitol. A quorum was present.

Adoption of Previous Meeting Minutes
Jim Schneider moved to adopt the September 13, 2023 meeting minutes. The Motion
Prevailed.

Introduction of Members who had Technical Issues in Meeting One
Working Group members introduced themselves and gave an overview on their interest in

the group’s work.

Discussion on Updated Timeline



Co-Chair Lunde referenced the updated timeline with specific details as to what will be
happening at each meeting.

Discussion on Data Sources

Mary Ellen Heng from Hennepin County referenced the table which describes the data source
for addressing the research questions posed to the working group. Members discussed
feedback about data sources.

Discussion on Question One

Members discussed changes in the survey draft and how it should be disseminated. Members
will reach out to Mary Ellen Heng if they are interested in engaging in a small group revision of
the survey.

Discussion on Question Two
Co-Chair Lauricella requested members to volunteer for informational interviews about
licensing requirements. Members discussed licensing requirements.

Discussion on Question Three

Co-Chair Lunde requested members to volunteer to join a subgroup that will research and
evaluate other models that this group could consider. Mary Ellen Heng requested any pre-
existing research that could be significant to the discussion to be sent to her.

Invitation for Testimonials
Members offered different individuals and organizations they could connect with to provide

testimonials.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 11:45 A.M.



